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EDWARD PUBLIC SCHOOL 

Week 5 Term 2  2020 

Mon 25th May All students return to school 

Principal’s Update 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

Welcome Back 

It was great to welcome back all the students to full time 
school. The students were very pleased to see their friends 
and teachers again. Hygiene and safety measures are in 
place across the school. Parents are asked to wait outside 
school grounds at drop off and pick up to minimise the 
amount of adult contact in the school environment. 

Attendance  
All students are required to attend school fulltime unless they 
are sick. There is no more access to online learning and 
paper pack learning. Please contact your child’s teacher if 
you have any questions or concerns. 

Canteen News 
Our canteen has a new manager, Karen Luckel and she is 
starting this week. I would like to thank Sarah Herberte for 
the fantastic job she did in providing our students and staff 
with healthy, delicious food. Sarah worked incredibly hard to 
have our school accredited as a Healthy Canteen. She will be 
missed and we wish her all the best.  

The canteen will be open on Fridays for the rest of the term. 
Karen has attached a new menu and an introductory letter. 
There are a few changes. To reduce the amount of contact, 
students need to write their order for recess and lunch on 
their bag. Ordered food will be delivered to the classrooms at 
the beginning of each session. Students and staff can order 
anything from the menu for recess or lunch. Frozen items 
such as frozen yoghurts and ice blocks need to be collected 
from the canteen at the end of eating time. Each Friday there 
will be a different delicious meal deal. Karen would 
appreciate any assistance on a Friday. If you can spare a few 
hours please contact the office. 

Reports 
The NSW Department of Education has announced changes 
to reporting for Semester One. This is due to online and at 
home learning. Our report format will be modified to comply 
with DoE requirements. The A – E for achievement will be 
removed. Students will receive comments in each Key 
Learning Area around their learning, effort and areas for 
development. Student Led Conferences will still be taking 
place but with changes. Depending on restrictions at the 
beginning of next term, these may occur via telephone, over 
Zoom or face to face. We will let you know closer to the date. 

LM Class 
Mrs McKinnon’s class is still running and Mrs Bermingham will 
be teaching the students until Mrs McKinnon returns. You will 
all be pleased to know that Mrs McKinnon is healing quickly 
and feeling much better. We wish her a speedy recovery. 

 

Mathletics Awardees 
April - Mia Chavez, Darcy Finn, Joshua Goodear, Harper 
Taylor, Oliver Ives, William Finn, Ranbir Singh, Lacey Pasco, 
Maddison Toohey, Joshua Todd, Alex Ledwidge, Issiah 
Ledwidge, William Blenkiron, Zayn Ledwidge, Sara Carter, 
Mason Durbridge, Fred Everett, Bella Jones, Bella Leetham, 
Violet McMahon, Maia Larmour, Jaxson Duggan, Harlen 
Durbidge, Lincoln Meharry, Savannah Emery, Logan Pasco, 
Jacob Norris, Thomas Ives, Laura Hayes, Kaylee Barling, 
Jeffrey Grady, Lucy Herberte, Meg Meharry and Miley 
McCully. 
 
May - William Blenk iron, Jye Graham, Reece K ing,  
Isabelle Didcock, Harlen Durbridge, William Finn, Alex 
Ledwidge, Harper Taylor, Lincoln Meharry, Ranbir Singh, 
Mason Durbridge, Joshua Goodear, Laura Hayes, Jacob 
Norris, Issiah Ledwidge, Jacinta Moloney, Violet McMahon, 
Taj McCully, Meg Meharry, Zeeke Barling, Bailey Busby, 
Alysha Collier, Darcy Finn, Trevor Quor, Allungah Bright, 
Willow Clancy, Jaxson Duggan, Fred Everett, Braelie 
Wesierski, Bella Leetham, Darcy Finn, Alex Ledwidge, Myley 
Simmons, Meg Meharry, Lincoln Meharry, Mason Durbridge, 
Ranbir Singh, Joshua Todd, Declan Leetham, Trevor Quor, 
Georgia Daniels, Zayn Ledwidge, Willow Clancy, Harper 
Taylor, Lincoln Meharry, Sara Carter, Ryan Poka-Barlow, 
Jacob Norris, Declan Leetham, Savannah Emery, Gwen 
Gazzara, Eve Meharry and Isabelle Didcock. 

Backpacks For Learning 
Last week our Aboriginal students received backpacks full of 
school supplies. These were kindly donated by the NSW 
Aboriginal Education Consultative Group and were delivered 
to the school by the Local Aboriginal Lands Council. 

The Uniform Shop  
The Uniform Shop is open for your child’s uniform needs. 
The P & C uniform shop accepts cash and you can also pay 
by direct deposit on your phone. Please see office staff for 
bank details.  
Mrs Blacker 

Principal 

http://www.edward-p.schools.nsw.edu.au


National Simultaneous Storytime 

‘Chicken Divas’ 
Tomorrow,  Wednesday 27th May, all classes will be 
participating in the National Simultaneous Storytime.  Every 
year a picture book, written and illustrated by an Australian 
author and illustrator, is read simultaneously in libraries, 
schools etc around the country.  Now in its 20th year, it is a 
colourful, vibrant, fun event that aims to promote the value 
of reading and literacy. 

This fortnight our Fathering Project challenge is:  

a Lego challenge. 

Help your kids make a Lego creation. Let your imag-
inations run wild. 

Send in some photos for us to put on our Facebook 
page. 

Have fun!   





More photos on our Facebook page and Website 








